Broadbottom CE (VC) Primary School / A
Weekly Newsletter
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“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16

Free Donation

We have been provided with 10
bags of cleaning products free.

They are available from the
school office to the first 10
people.
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Friday 17.3.2023

Pushchair

The pushchair seen below was
found in the carpark this week.
We have it in schools for

safekeeping. Please come to

the office to collect it if it

Easter Bunny Hop

On Friday 315t March we will
be participating in a fund
raiser for Willow Wood. Each
child will be presented by the
charity with a pair of bunny
ears an activity pack to bring
home and a cream egg.

Next week Miss Hawkins, who
volunteers for the charity, will
send home a link so that you
can donate directly.

Attached is the letter we have
received from Willow Wood
outlining the event.

belongs to you.

Egg Decorating Competition

Bring a decorated egg of you
choice to school on Friday 31°
March. There will be a prize for

the winner from each class.
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Stars of the Week

Purple: Rose
Green: Rosie

Red: Phoebe O
Blue: Yue Tong ?{;Z.a
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Red Nose Day Reminder
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NOSE
DAYy
FRIDAY 17 MARCH

Remember to contribute via
Parent Pay if your child came
in non-uniform to school
today.

Mother’s Day

Wishing all our lovely
mums a very happy
Mothering Sunday
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Trip Payment Deadlines
Reminder
Final payments for
Robinwood are due by 17t
April.
Jodrell Bank payment is

due by 24t March 2023

Pride and Easter Assembly Friday 31 March 9.10am
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Date
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to let you know about the ‘Bunny Hop’ which (school/ nursery/ group) has Kindly
agreed to take part in this year to help raise funds for Willow Wood Hospice.

Your child will be joining in with a sponsored hop on (date). This event is designed to be a fun, physical
activity that the children can enjoy taking part in with their friends, but it will also give them an
opportunity to learn about the work of the hospice.

As well as this letter, your child will have received an envelope which they can collect their
sponsorship in. Please complete the envelope with your child’s name and school’s details on, so that
we can count the money correctly.

Each child will receive a set of bunny ears, an Easter activity pack, a Cadburys Creme Egg and a
certificate for taking part.

The hospice cares for people who have been diagnosed with a life limiting illnesses and supports their
family and carers. We are able to do this thanks to the support of the local community, who help
towards raising our running costs of £8,000 per day.

If you would like more information about this event, please feel free to get in touch with us by calling
the Fundraising Office on 0161 330 7788.

On behalf of all staff and patients at the hospice — thank you!
Kind regards
Laura Marinelli

Community and Events Fundraiser
laura.marinelli@willowwood.org.uk




